
   KCBA archives update report 
 
 
Report of changes to archive since the March 2021 committee meeting. 
 
In the KCBA people section a draft article for George Griffiths, after whom the 
seniors cup was named, has been prepared. It is hoped to check out the details and the 
article added to website in the next few weeks or so.   
 
The trophy winners section has had all the recent 2021 winners added. 
 
The KCBA officer’s section has been updated with more details obtained from old 
committee minutes and the details of the main positions (President, Chairman, Deputy 
Chairman, Secretary, Treasurer & Competition Secretary) have now been updated on 
the website. A start has been made on documenting the position of Chief Tournament 
Director. 
 
The Tollemache section has had two more teams from 1974 and 1975 added and the 
website has been updated.  
 
A start has been made on documenting committee members from inception to date. At 
present details have been obtained of the original committee members (1938), those 
on the committee in April 1958, anybody who joined the committee between 1958 
and 1983 and finally anybody who joined or left the committee since 2011. In due 
course details of anybody who joined between 1983 and 2010 should be obtained 
from the old committee minutes. Unfortunately, as all minutes from 1957 and earlier 
have been lost meaning anybody who joined and then left the committee between 
1946 and 1958 cannot be traced. 
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